
   

 

   

 

Hello Everyone! 

As you all may be aware, we will be having the farewell Mass for Fr. Ivano along with MSSP on Sunday, 

January 29th during the 10:30am Mass, with a reception to follow. Due to this event, the priests will not 

be available to celebrate the 12 noon Mass, which means for that Sunday (29th) ONLY, we will be 

cancelling the 12noon Mass.  

We will resume with our regular Mass schedule from February 4th and onwards. 

Hope you all have a great week. 

Take care and stay safe. 

 


